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*** LETTERS TO LAMBDA ***
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Hi Larry,
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I obtained your address from a very good friend of mine named 
John Johnson. We are both confined to the State Department of 
Correction here in Raleigh.

We are both confined in the same cell block and uje luere talking 
and I explained to John that ev/eryone that I had contact luith had 
stopped ujritting to me, so he gave me your address uuith hopes that you 
ujould put the necessary information in the CGA newsletter with the 
hopes that some brothers in the area would care to write to me! I am 
a white male, 5'11", 170 pounds, brown hair and eyes, with fair 
complexion, 30 years old, but I could pass for 21 or 22 easily.

I am not from this state and that is the biggest reason that I 
newer hawe any uisitors and wery few letters, but it is easy enough 
for me to understand, since it is almost a thousand miles from here 
to my home. But at any rate, I would lowe very much to make some new 
friends in this area and I hope wery much that there is someone who 
wouldn't mind sharing a few minutes ewery so often with another brother 
who will deeply appreciate their thoughtfulness.

I am very sincere and wery open minded and I hope that any of the 
brothers who will write to me will be likewise as there is no need 
to be shy.
Sincerely
Wayman E. Harris
835 W. Morgan Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Dear Howard,
□n behalf of the Hinton James staff and myself, I would like to 

thank you, Judy, Larry,, and Allen for your presentation during our staff 
meeting on Nowember 15. The information you prowided, your insight, 
and the experiences which you shared with us were extremely helpful.
Many of the staff members hawe commented that they enjoyed the evening, 
and also that they felt they had learned something from you, which 
indicates to me that your participation was valuable to us.

I will be recommending your participation in our spring training 
program to others in my department, and am hoping that we can work 
more closely together in the future.

Again, thank you for your time and energy.
Sincerely,
Cookie □* Brien
Residence Director
Hinton James Residence Hall
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